
 

 

             PROCUREMENT PLANNING AND MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT 
   2/F, SSS Bldg., East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
  Tel. Nos. (632) 8709-7198 local 5504-5507 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Please be informed that the BAC II Chairman and Vice-Chairman is on official business and official 
leave, respectively for the bid opening scheduled today, April 12, 2024 @ 1:30 PM – 2:00 PM for the 
projects mentioned below. 
 
As provided for in Section 29 of the 2016 IRR of RA 9184: 
 
 “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take 
custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or at the 
soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS 
and website of the Procuring Entity concerned” 

    
 
In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and re-scheduled on 15 April, 2024 @ 1:30 
PM – 2:00 PM. 
 

RFQ No. Project Name 
24-04-029 1 Lot, Replacement of Vinyl Floor Tiles and Buffing of Passenger 

Elevator Cars 1-4 at SSS Makati Building 
24-04-030 1 Lot, General De-Clogging of Sewerlines at Hong Kong Sun 

Plaza Property 
24-04-031 3 Items, Supply and Delivery of Additional Comfort Room Equip-

ment for SSS Main Office  
 
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
BILLY V. DIBDIB 

Acting Head, PPMD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


